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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Don Franklin <donfranklin2008@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 5:14 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Fw: Lake Almanor

  
 

On Thursday, March 19, 2015 5:08 PM, Don Franklin <donfranklin2008@att.net> wrote: 
 

The proposed plan is environmental damaging the Lake and  Plumas county. Where are the cost numbers? It would be cheper 
environmental friendly to have PGE install chillers to chill the water as it goes into the river.   
This will save the ENVIRONMENT and TAX PAYERS MONEY . I am opposed to the Water Board staff recommendation in the 
draft EIR .  Please think about it. 
  
Regards  Don Franklin   ( On The East Shore) 
  
  
  
  
  
 
  
 


